Becky Regula

From:

john <perhav@gci.net>

Sent:

Sunday, August 1, 2021 7:42 PM

To: Subject: Assembly 5 & 5

Follow Up Flag:

5000

Flag Status:

Follow up Completed

Assembly Members: I have heard Steve has asked you to give him a new 5 year contract with a 5% raise. Please do not do this. If anyone deserves a long term contract it would be Carl hagerman. Carl has stepped up in directig public works, PP&L and covid. Steve steps aside on most things, especially extra work and has others take on more. As a previous council and assembly member I feel its totally irresponsible to hand out a long term contract to anyone at the borough, especially one who has not taken on more duties to help out in times of crisis. john havrilek